

Read the article from a magazine about 'Technology and wildlife' and answer the following questions

Technology and wildlife

Claudia is a photographer and film maker who loves wildlife, particularly watching and listening to birds. She lives in the countryside so doesn't need to go far to find birds to film and photograph, although she tells us it is amazing the number of different birds you can find in your garden or park.

Claudia also loves technology and thinks it is a great way to record and show other people the wonder of birds. We wanted to find out what she used and which technology was her favourite.

Claudia said she like using a video camera because she likes to be able to record the sound as well as pictures. Sometimes she uses her phone to record the sound of the birds singing without pictures.

Some birds are very small so she has to use a powerful zoom lens on her camera to be able to get good pictures.

But, she points out, the best way to get the best pictures, film and audio is to be as quiet as possible and not make a sound in case the birds are frightened away.



a) Which are the three technologies the photographer uses for her work?

b) Why she use a video camera?

c) Why she needs a zoom lens on her camera?

Technology in the future

- A. Complete the sentence with information about the sort of technology you think you might use when you are an adult.

When I am an adult and working, I think I will use:

- d) What problem will your technology solve?
